
Announcements

May 4, 2025



We thank our visiting guests for 

worshiping with us today.  We 

pray you have a blessed 

experience and you’re be 

excited to join us again soon.

Welcome

Visiting Guests



Special recognition

We’d like to take a minute to recognize our May 

birthdays and anniversaries.  If you have a 

birthday or anniversary this month, please stand! 

!!!
Awesome!!! Congratulations, and best wishes for 

many more!!!





Women’s Ministry

Attention ladies: The Women’s Ministry is sponsoring 

a Rainbow Tea this Saturday at 1:00 PM at our East 

Campus. As we celebrate the colors of the rainbow, 

please wear red, yellow, purple, green, or blue. 

Bring a friend and join us in fellowship this Mother’s 

Day weekend. You’re in for a treat to see the play 

“The Glory Train.” For questions, please contact Sis. 

Irene Shetrompf.  Thank you! 
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